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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. , 8. 2025

NEW SCHEDULE ON THE CONDUCT OF CAPACITY- BUILDING WORKSHOP
ON UTILIZING INCLUSIVE DATA FOR RESEARCH AND INNOVATION

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors-CID and SGOD

Public Elementary, Secondary & Integrated School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This is in reference to Division Memorandum No. 416, s. 2025, titled “Conduct
of Capacity-Building Workshop on Utilizing Inclusive Data for Research and
Innovation,” which was initially scheduled on July 24-25, 2025, and was first
rescheduled to July 31-August 1, 2025, due to the suspension of classes and
work caused by Typhoon Emong. However, the activity has to be rescheduled
due to the unavailability of the venue on the revised dates.
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The activity is hereby moved to August 7-8, 2025, and will still be held at
Hotel Salcedo, Vigan City.

3. All other details in the original memorandum remain in effect.

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is desired.
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VI D. A, CESO V
chools Division Superinteﬁnt
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T Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
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¢ || Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph

% epedvigancity

- | a N " 2
/| Website: www.depedvigancity.com

)
DepED S

MATATAG

BACONG PILIPINAS G your Fee dback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM




